INTEX OIL COMPANY
531 CALIFORNIA AVENUE
MAILING ADDRESS P. O. BOX 1411
BAKERSFIELD, CALIFORNIA
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State of ew lMexico
0il Conservation Commission
Santa e, Lew Mexico

Attention: Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr.
Gentlenmen:

We understand thet your Commission plans to have a hearing on
April 13, 1940, to determine the name which is to be used for
our so-called "Puerto Chiguitoc" oil pool in Rio Arriba County,
New Mexico.

In this connection Intex 01l Company would sincerely appreciate
your favorable consideration of the name "Puerto Chiquito"
since alil of its correspondence, agreements, and accounting
records have been set up using this name. In addition, all of
our correspondence with the Jnited States Geological SBurvey
relating to this area and to our proposed unit carries the
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name of "Puerto Caiquitc'.

It was our intention by this letter to let you know our desire
in this matter and in she event you Teel it necessary that a
representative from this company be present at the meelting of
Aprii 13, would you please 127 us Know.
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Very truly yours,

7 TW. H. Laird,
Wil:sb Vice President
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pr. Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, Distric
1000 Rio Brazos Ro&
Aztec, Hew Mexico
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